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Dear U.S. Forest Service Planning Team,

 

 

 

I am writing to submit my formal comment on the proposed Northwest Forest Plan Amendment, specifically in

support of Alternative D. As an advocate for responsible forest management, economic growth, and maintaining

access to public lands, I believe Alternative D provides the best path forward to balance ecological stewardship

with the needs of local communities, recreationists, and industry professionals.

 

 

 

SUPPORT FOR INCREASED FOREST MANAGEMENT

 

 

 

Alternative D prioritizes active forest management, which is essential for reducing wildfire risks, improving forest

health, and ensuring sustainable use of our natural resources. The current passive management approach has

led to overgrown forests, increased fuel loads, and more devastating wildfires that threaten both the environment

and surrounding communities. By implementing a proactive strategy that includes thinning, controlled burns, and

responsible timber harvesting, Alternative D will help create more resilient forests while providing valuable

economic opportunities.

 

 

 

ECONOMIC BENEFITS &amp; JOB CREATION

 

 

 

One of the most compelling reasons to support Alternative D is its potential to create and sustain jobs in rural

communities. Increased timber production under this alternative is projected to boost annual harvest levels by at

least 33%, providing stable employment for loggers, mill workers, and forestry professionals. Additionally, active

management strategies will support local businesses, contractors, and service providers that depend on a

thriving forestry sector.

 

 

 

RECREATIONAL ACCESS &amp; TRAIL PRESERVATION

 

 

 

As an outdoor enthusiast, I am particularly concerned about maintaining access to trails, roads, and public lands

for recreational use. Many off-road vehicle trails, hiking paths, and access roads have been closed or left in



disrepair due to restrictive policies and lack of active maintenance. Alternative D presents a clear commitment to

keeping roads and trails open, ensuring that motorized and non-motorized recreationists can continue to enjoy

the forests responsibly. Increased forest management will also lead to better-maintained access roads, reduced

risk of wildfires closing areas, and improved overall trail conditions.

 

 

 

BALANCED CONSERVATION APPROACH

 

 

 

While Alternative D promotes increased management, it does not come at the expense of environmental

conservation. This plan still includes protections for old-growth forests, critical wildlife habitats, and watersheds

while ensuring that public lands remain productive and accessible. A healthy forest is a managed forest, and this

alternative acknowledges the importance of striking a balance between conservation and sustainable use.

 

 

 

CONCLUSION

 

 

 

The Northwest Forest Plan Amendment presents a critical opportunity to shape the future of our public lands.

Alternative D is the best choice for forest health, economic stability, wildfire prevention, and recreational access. I

strongly urge the U.S. Forest Service to adopt this approach and prioritize active management, job creation, and

maintaining access to our forests for multiple uses.

 

 

 

Thank you for considering my comments. I appreciate your efforts in ensuring a sustainable and practical future

for our forests.


